
SWD invites applications for IT
schemes for persons with disabilities

     The Social Welfare Department (SWD) is inviting applications from
eligible persons or organisations for the IT Scheme for People with Visual
Impairment (8th Round) and the Central Fund for Personal Computers (50th
Round) from today (September 10) until October 10. 

     The IT Scheme for People with Visual Impairment supports non-profit-
making organisations providing services or schooling for people with visual
impairment (PVI) and tertiary institutions to acquire advanced Chinese screen
readers, Braille displays and accessories/portable devices to facilitate
PVI's browsing the Internet, and to subsidise individual PVI with financial
difficulties to purchase these assistive devices for meeting their needs on
studying or employment.

     Eligible organisations may lodge their applications by completing the
designated forms. Eligible persons are required to apply through nominations
by non-governmental organisations operating subvented rehabilitation
services, the student affairs offices of local tertiary institutions,
principals of local secondary/primary schools, or the Selective Placement
Division of the Labour Department (LD).

     The Central Fund for Personal Computers aims to assist persons with
disabilities in acquiring the necessary computer facilities for self-
employment or receiving supported employment service at home. Applicants must
be receiving services from rehabilitation service organisations or the
Selective Placement Division of the LD. Applications should be submitted
through the nominating organisations.

     The SWD has issued invitations to the relevant organisations for making
nominations and applications. Details and application forms of the two
schemes are available on the SWD's website
(www.swd.gov.hk/en/pubsvc/rehab/cat_fundtrustfinaid) and CyberAble.net
(cyberable.swd.gov.hk/en/index.html). For enquiries, please call 3586 3594 or
email to eoimc@swd.gov.hk.

http://www.government-world.com/swd-invites-applications-for-it-schemes-for-persons-with-disabilities-7/
http://www.government-world.com/swd-invites-applications-for-it-schemes-for-persons-with-disabilities-7/
https://www.swd.gov.hk/en/pubsvc/rehab/cat_fundtrustfinaid/
https://cyberable.swd.gov.hk/en/index.html
mailto:eoimc@swd.gov.hk

